
                                                            
 
                                                                               Artemis, Athens, Greece 15/09/2015 
 
     
From: Greek Formula Windsurfing Association 
 
Dear Formula friends, 
 
We would like to personally thank you for your participation in this year’s European Formula Youth 
Masters & Women championships. After a week of great sailing and good memories, we are 
already busy planning the 2016 World Championships Youth Masters & Women for next year. 
 
The success of any event depends on relationships built between organizers and competitors. As 
competitors ourselves, we appreciate and respect all of you, who honored us by traveling to 
Greece. This regatta is proof that the spirit of Formula is alive and well in Europe. 
 
It is our great pleasure to invite you to return to Greece next year, from the 5th to 10th of 
September 2016. We believe that 2016 will be a very special World Championship Youth Masters 
&Women. 
 
Don't forget to stay up to date with us on Facebook or on our web site. All of you are welcome to 
come and train or participate in our practice events. 
 
You can always send a request to Greek FWA to organize training camps suitable to your 
schedule. 
 
Always remember: THE JOURNEY COUNTS, THE DESTINATION JUST MOTIVATES…… 
We wish you all good winds. 
 
Christian Psychas 
President 
 
Jason Roditis 
Vice President 
 
Christian Frey 
General Secretary 
 
Nikolaos Kampouropoulos 
Member of the Board 
 
https://www.facebook.com/events/1481759368784954/ 
 
https://www.facebook.com/fwa.gr 
 
http://www.formula-windsurfing-association.gr/portal/ 
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